
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
WILLIAM P. CLEMENTS, JR. STATE CAPITOL

GOVERNOR AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

July 31, 1979

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your recent correspondence of
July 20, 1979 to Governor William P. Clements, Jr.

Attention will be given to your correspondence and action will
be taken with a response to you as appropriate. Thank you for
contacting the Governor.

Sincerely,

John R. Tindall
Assistant for Communications


